
 

The Miscarriage Association of Ireland Annual Service of Remem-
brance Mass will be held on Sunday 10th November 2019 at 3pm in St. 
Teresa’s Church, Donore Avenue. 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

Eileen O’Dea,  Sheila O’Leary. 

MONTH’S MIND:  

Kevin McHale. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Deceased Members of the Legion of Mary, John O’Flaherty,  

Kathleen O’Keeffe, Margaret Mc Morrow,  

Margaret Noel & Paul Fitzgerald, George Lee, Kay O’Neill,  

May Davis, Thomas O’Donnell, Tom Kenny, Sylvia McGuinness, 

Veronica O’Hanlon, Patrick Fitzgerald, Carmel O’Brien,  

Kay & Liam Davis, Frank Carr, James Fitzgerald, William Murphy. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Barnardos—do you want to help children reach their potential ?—one 
to one reading sessions for children………... 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 3rd November Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  

Change is not an option because nothing remains 

the same. What is optional is how we respond to 

change. The Christian project—so apparently static 

and settled—is actually about the most revolution-

ary change which we call conversion. Conversion 

does not mean improving this or that in my life but 

resetting my whole compass. Jesus’ foundational 

teaching is the invitation to convert and believe the 

Good News. For each of us, this is possible only be-

cause of our encounter with Jesus himself. Only in 

the light of that personal encounter does disciple-

ship make sense; only in the light of personal rela-

tionship is true conversion of heart possible at all.  

 

Prayer  

Father, you call us to live and to change. May we 

hear the call to conversion, so as to live life abun-

dantly . 

Entrance :                Hymn 21  Page 11                                      
Recessional :           Hymn 10    Page 8                         
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Sunday—This Sunday 3rd No-
vember  is the first Sunday of the 
month and Eucharistic Adoration 
will take place from 3.00 p.m. to 
5.00 pm.Please note Children's ad-
oration will be held in Marino 
church during the usual adoration, 
this Sunday the 3rd of Nov from 4 
to 5pm, followed by refreshments. 
All children over 5yrs welcome.  
 

Month of the Holy Souls— A Spe-
cial Mass will be celebrated on Fri-
day 8th November  at 7.30.p.m. for 
all Parishioners who died over the 
past year, for all our deceased rela-
tives and friends and for all the Ho-
ly Souls. All are welcome to attend.  
 

Altar List of the Dead —You are 
invited to return your Altar List of 
the Dead to the Sacristy or place it 
in one of the safes at the back of 
the Church. The names will be 
placed before the Altar and they 
will be remembered at all Masses 
during November. The Masses on 
the first Friday of the month will be 
offered especially for those on the 
Altar List of the Dead. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
takes place every Mon-
day afternoon in our 
Parish Church from 

3.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m.  

Our Scripture Reflection Group  
meet on Thursday morn-
ings at 11.00 am in the An-
nadale room.  All welcome. 

 

The Irish Hospice Foundation—The 
Church gate collection this week-
end is in aid of the Irish Hospice 
Foundation. 
 

Children's Liturgy —Our Children's 
liturgy takes place at the 12.30pm 
Mass this Sunday All boys and girls 
of primary school age are welcome 
to come and listen to the Gospel 
told in a child-friendly manner.  

 

Do One Thing:  This is a new initia-
tive run by The Young Church Dub-
lin to help vulnerable people in our 
city. We aim to gather young peo-
ple from across the Dublin Diocese 
to come to St Paul’s Church, Arran 
Quay between 5.00pm and 9.00pm 
on Tuesday November 26th where 
we will pack boxes and bags for the 
homeless people of our city. If you 
would like to donate with practical 
items you can bring them to St 
Paul's on the following dates:  

 7th November 5pm - 8pm                  
11th November: 7am - 10am      
13th  November 7am - 10am      
15th  November 5pm - 7pm      
18th  November 7am - 10am 

Church Repository/
Shop:  The Church Re-
pository/Shop  is open eve-
ry Tuesday and Thursday morning 

after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 
11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. 
We have a good supply of sac-

ramental mementos for all occa-
sions. Signed Mass Cards are also 
available  from the Parish shop as 
well as the Sacristy.   

 

Please note Eucharistic Adora-
tion in Clonturk House, Ormond 
Road, will recommence on Sunday 
night 10th November  from 7.00 
p.m. to 8.00 p.m.   All are welcome. 
 

 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul  
will hold their usual monthly Church  

Gate Collection next weekend 
9th/10th November. 
 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 
1st & 3rd  Saturday of the 
month from 10.30 a.m.—
12.30 pm. We look forward to new 
members. Ph: (085) 1088538. 

 

Child Safeguarding & Protection 
Service - Safeguarding Vulnerable 
Adult Policy - Please note that there 
is a new Safeguarding Vulnerable 
Adult policy published by the Arch-
diocese. This policy is binding on all 
Clergy, volunteers and staff who 
work with/ minister to vulnerable 
adults in your parish. The policy is 
on the website and a copy of the 
policy can be obtained from the Par-
ish Office. 

Parish Lotto:  There was one winner of the Parish Lotto this 

week.    

The winning numbers were :    

2, 10, 19 & 20  (on Draw 2) - Congratulations to the lucky winner. 

The jackpot now stands at €1,000    

Last entries for the weekly draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday please. 

Please note that with effect from this Sunday 3th November 

2019 the Church will close at 5.00pm from Sunday to Friday for 

the winter months. 


